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APT. 40

NEW YORK 2B, N. Y.
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NOV 8 1954 

J.V.N.D.

Many thanks for your friendly letter of the 4th inst. It 
was a pleasure to know that Nell and you are working indefatigably 
as ever, you in your own ever-expanding field, while Nell continues 
to use her wonderful talent for bringing home to us, by word and 
picture, the miracle of maternity. What a revelation it would have 
been for her to meet Marguerite’s uncle, Eugene Carriere, the great 
painter of maternities, but for him, too, it would have been a 
revelation to meet one with such a reverence for life and, above 
all, for the mothers who are creating it.

How fascinating must be Nell’s ’’Mother and Child”, with 
its text and its illustrations, to call forth such observations 
as those of Arthur Rushmore, Carl Sandburg and Sir Harold Hartley 
in the folder you sent meI It Is the kind of book that should 
be given to every bride and I will gladly send one of these 
folders to the parents among the friends who have daughters who 
are to become brides. The feelings of Nell remind me of those 
of Dr. Albert Schweitzer whose philosophy includes also this doctrine 
of Buddhism.

It will be a privilege to see you. again and I will take 
advantage of your suggestion to telephone your office and arrange 
for a luncheon meeting. You can then tell me more of the Dorr 
Foundation and of its interests.

With all good wishes meanwhile and kindest regards to 
Nell, you and all your dear ones,

Very sincerely,
Louis A- Froodman..Freedman.


